

Monmouth County Primary Election Voters Your Mail in Ballot is Coming Soon!

Monmouth County, NJ sent this bulletin at 06/10/2020 04:01 PM EDT



Attention Monmouth County Primary Election Voters! Your Mail in Ballot is Coming Soon!



- *All active registered Republicans and Democrats will receive a mail in ballot (based upon the Statewide Voter Registration System)
- * All active unaffiliated voters and inactive Republicans and Democrats will receive a mail in ballot application
- *Ballots are due back to the Board of Elections for counting via hand delivery July 7, 2020 at 8pm. Mailed

ballots must be postmarked by July 7.

- *Applications must be received by the Monmouth County Clerk's Office via mail by June 30, 2020, and by hand by 8pm on July 7, 2020.
- *All ballots and applications are postage paid
- *Limited polling locations will be available on July 7 election day with only paper provisional ballots for all voters, except machines for disabled voters. Voters will be notified of their polling locations prior to election day via postcard from the County Clerk.

*Limited drop boxes will be located around the County for ballots. Contact the Board of Elections at 732-431-7802 for polling locations.

Calling All Monmouth County Preservationists and Historians

Clerk Hanlon is seeking nominations for the 2020 Monmouth County Jane G. Clayton Award and M. Claire French Award for Leadership in Historic Preservation, which honor those who strive to preserve the history of Monmouth County.

The Clayton Award, named after former County Clerk Jane G. Clayton, was created to honor and recognize those who



go above and beyond to spread awareness, understanding, and/or preservation of Monmouth County History.

Awarded for the first time at Archives and History Day, October 3, 2015, to Freeholder Lillian Burry, the M. Claire French Award for Leadership in Historic Preservation recognizes outstanding achievements of a living elected official, government employee, public servant or current civic organization in supporting historic preservation in Monmouth County through education, development, planning, rehabilitation, advocacy, community leadership or other means.

These awards will be presented at the County Clerk's Annual Archives and History Day event in October.

Nominations must be submitted by Monday, August 3, 2020 and the nomination forms can be downloaded from our website at MonmouthCountyClerk.com/Archives.



Very truly yours,

Christine Giordano Hanlon, Esq.

Monmouth County Clerk